

FW: Climate Action and Election 2016?

Director General <DG@rte.ie>

15 February 2016 at 12:20

To: "barry.mcmullin@dcu.ie" <barry.mcmullin@dcu.ie> Cc: "Davis, Lynn" <Lynn.Davis@rte.ie>

Dear Prof. McMullin

On behalf of the Director General, Mr. Noel Curran, I acknowledge with thanks your email as below. Please be advised that Mr. Curran has passed your letter on to a range of senior Editorial staff in News, TV and Radio, for consideration.

Kind regards,

Lynn



RTÉ

Central Offices, RTÉ, Donnybrook, Dublin 4

T: +353 1 2083473 M: +353 87 2239677 E: lynn.davis@rte.ie | www.rte.ie | | LinkedIn/RTÉ